
 

Announcements 10/6/2025 

 
October is Bullying Prevention month. Please wear orange on 
Wednesday, October 15, 2025 to show our commitment for 

kindness, acceptance, and visible support for those who have been 
bullied. 

A representative from the University of North Florida will be in the 
courtyard today during all 3 lunches. Stop by to see what UNF has to 

offer you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


